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Violetka has been hosting WFWP Heart-to-heart Gatherings in her home annually for the past 12 years, 
so we expressed our appreciation to her with a flower bouquet. 
 
Then Giannina Figus, our president, shared some beautiful inspiration: as women of peace, we should 
transcend our individual lives, and live for our family and our nation! 
 
She briefly retraced the history of our Federation since spring of 1992, all the way through to the 
inauguration of the Global Women’s Peace Network. 
 
in July 2012. 
 
Giannina then reminded us that in March of this year the executive board of the Bergamo Federation will 
expire and encouraged us to consider joining the board, bringing in new ideas... 
 
We finished the meeting with a potluck lunch. 
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